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Enrollment and Housing Status

A student’s financial aid award is based on the enrollment (full-time vs. part-time) and housing (on-campus 
vs. commuter) status a student selected on their FAFSA. The Cost Estimate included with a student’s award 
letter reflects the anticipated costs based on the student’s selections. If these costs on the estimate appear 
incorrect, it is the student’s responsibility to notify the Office of Student Financial Services to update their 
enrollment and/or housing status so their aid package can be appropriately adjusted.

Federal Work Study & AU Student Employment

For consideration of reducing your charges, funds do not include your eligibility for Federal Work Study 
or AU student employment. Students’ earnings from working on campus will be direct deposited to their 
bank account on a biweekly basis. In other words, the money earned will not automatically be credited to a 
student’s account in same manner as your other financial aid awards. While students have the option of using 
their earnings to make a payment on their account balance, the majority of students choose to use these funds 
for living and other personal expenses.

Additional information regarding AU’s student employment program can be found by visiting, anderson.edu/
hr/employment/student-employment. For specific student employment questions, contact Pauletta Swank at 
pjswank@anderson.edu or (765) 641-4132.

Matching Church Scholarship 

Through this program, if a church provides financial assistance to a student, AU will match the scholarship 
up to $750 per semester for a total of $1,500 per year. This could result in an additional $3,000 to be applied 
towards a student’s charges. A student can participate in this program each year they are enrolled at AU for a 
total of $12,000 in additional aid over four years.

Additional information regarding this program can be found at anderson.edu/support/matching. For specific 
questions, contact Jennifer Steiner at jlsteiner@anderson.edu.

Aid from the State of Indiana

A student’s award letter may provide estimated grants based on preliminary calculation of State funds. 
The Indiana Commission for Higher Education (ICHE) will notify students of their eligibility of these grants. 
Historically, state notifications are made in July prior to the start of the fall semester. Anderson University 
(001785) must be listed on as the “college choice” on the student’s state grant notification. Indiana students 
can view/update their information for State grants at scholartrack.che.in.gov.

Paying Student Account Bill

AU partners with Nelnet Business Solutions (NBS) to send students (and any authorized party they choose 
to set up) electronic billing notifications. Students can also use NBS to pay their balance in full or set up a 
monthly payment plan. It’s important to note, if a student does not establish a parent(s), spouse, or guardian as 
an authorized party on NBS, the student will be the only recipient of AU billing notifications.

Anderson University may adjust a student’s financial aid package to reflect changes to personal information, 
financial circumstances, or as new resources become available. Should this occur, Student Financial Services 
will notify the student of their updated financial aid award amounts.


